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We meet at the Mechanics Facility, 8 School Street, California Gully for a dinner meeting.  

However, as this sometimes changes, please see below for details on the program for coming 

Club meetings and activities. 

 

Dates and duty to Remember 

October 29th Bookshop Mary Preston & Charlie Cunneen 

 

November 2nd 
 
NO Club dinner meeting 

 

Swap Meet Site Captains’ training 

November 5th Bookshop John Pearce & Tim Watts 

 
November 9th 

 
 Club dinner meeting 

 

Bar- Geoff Adcock 

Clean-Up- Rita O’Brien & Trevor Lock 

 

 

Happy Birthday to you!! 

 

November 

3rd Marj Jones 

28th Mick Costello 
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President Geoff’s report - 

No report due to no meeting last week. 

 

Club Happenings 

Bunnings BBQ 

We had a great day with lots of happy customers.  

Thanks so much to all who helped in any way with 

this fund raiser for our club. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The Great GRANGE Raffle is on 

 

NOW 

 

❖ Tickets available online 

 

❖ Spread the word 

 

 

❖ Join with a group of friends and share a  

 tickets 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Up Coming Events     

➢ On Dec 9 Eaglehawk Festivals Inc will be hosting a block party in the business district which will incorporate 

Christmas carols. It is anticipated that we will not be having Carols in Canterbury Park this year. 

 

 

➢ Dec 9th Catering for the Christmas lunch for the School of Rural Health at LaTrobe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Youth Report from Lynne Cooper 

Youth Service Assembly  

Youth Services Chair, Joy Bruce, forwarded an email with a link to a recording of a Youth Zoom meeting with all the 

YOUTH Program Chairs held on September 17th.  

https://youtu.be/u0prtlI6e8s 

It is worth watching as they all explain their Program. I was especially impressed with the RYPEN one.  

We are planning a RYLA Information Day in early October so will post the details later.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/u0prtlI6e8s


The Melbourne Convention – May 2023. 

We have been promoting the Convention to be held in Melbourne next May.  Click on the icon 

below to find out how to go about registering. We would love to see our members trying to be 

involved in this worldwide Rotary event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGISTER FOR THE RI 

MELBOURNE CONVENTION.pdf



                THE NATALIA PROJECT 
Natalia Apaseray is from Jayapura, West Papua, Indonesia. She is 

now 31 years old years old and lives with her family.  She has lived 

with the condition known as Neurofibromatosis since the age of 

two.   In 2018 and 2019 we brought Natalia into Sydney’s Liverpool 

Hospital where she underwent three massive surgeries for facial 

reconstruction due to tumors on her face.   Due to Covid 19 we 

had been unable to continue with treatment for a leg deformity. 

 

The good news is that Natalia will be arriving in Melbourne on the 

19th of October for leg surgery following on from an untreated 

broken leg as a child.   With the help of Associate Professor Leo 

Donnan, and St Vincent’s Private Hospital in Melbourne, efforts 

will be made to straighten her leg with rod insertions, and we are 

hoping for a substantial improvement in her ability to walk 

normally.   Travel costs and accommodation costs with our 

partner Children First Foundation are substantial and we are 

seeking further financial support. 

 

This secondary part of Natalia’s treatment is now a Project of the 

Rotary Club of Bendigo South Inc., and it is supported by the 

Rotary Club of Williamstown Inc. 

 

You can keep up to date on Facebook – The Natalia Project 

 

Private and Corporate Tax-Deductible donations can be made to:      

   Rotary Australia World Community Service,   

The Natalia Project No 23 of 2018-19by utilizing the link below 

In Rotary Service…. 

https://donations.rawcs.com.au/23-2018-19   

 

This project was initiated through the Bendigo Strathdale RC and headed by Greg Penno – I am happy to share the 

background at one of the EH meetings ( it is quite an interesting one!). It would be great for members to get the 

concept and possibly support this stage of repairing Natalia’s leg. 

                           

 

                     

  

 

 

      

Greg Penno,       

Honorary Member, 

Rotary Club of Bendigo South Inc. 

Project Manager,  E. dragoncity@hotmail.com M 0149 003 359 

  

Peter Gray, PP, PHF, 

Rotary Club of Williamstown Inc.  

Deputy Project Manager  E. pgray101@gmail.com M 0457 489 83 

https://donations.rawcs.com.au/
mailto:dragoncity@hotmail.com
mailto:pgray101@gmail.com


We have now gone live with our Shop Local Shopping Night for Wednesday 7th December 

 
Please help by sharing the Facebook event: https://fb.me/e/3SVQEhdJg and/or sharing the attached poster 
with your networks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bookings can be made via:  www.trybooking.com/CDEIP  

Cheers, Kate 
 
Kate Miller 
President 2022-23| Rotary Club of Echuca Moama | PO Box 199 Echuca VIC 3564 
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MEDIA RELEASE:  National Flood Relief Appeal Distribution  

Australian Rotary charity, RAWCS, today announced the creation of a national Flood Relief Appeal for people 

impacted by the current floods in the Eastern States.  

Australians impacted by the recent floods will be the beneficiaries of money raised by the Flood Appeal and 

will be able to liaise with their local Rotary Club to let us know what they need. The fundraising campaign 

was launched today to support communities in need after yet another disaster impacting Australians.  

“The money raised from the Appeal will go directly and quickly to support those impacted, providing 

essential items and financial support which Disaster relief and Insurance claims won’t cover,” said Rotary 

Australia World Community Service Ltd CEO Andrew Woodward. “The number of disasters Australians have 

endured in the last few years in addition to the pandemic have been significant and left a lot of people in 

very difficult financial positions,” Mr Woodward said.  

National and international partnerships have greatly assisted RAWCS in building stronger and better 

resourced projects. By partnering with the Australian Government’s National Recovery and Resilience 

Agency, RAWCS has brought drought support to 13,000 families and engaged 138 communities, through the 

Drought Community Outreach Project, strongly supported by local Rotary Clubs. Mr Woodward said that he 

expects the flood relief appeal money to help people with the things that insurance or disaster relief funds 

cannot replace. Whether it be helping farmers build new fences or providing food and clothing to those that 

have lost everything, the money raised will be crucial in helping families get back on their feet as soon as 

possible.  

Tax Deductible Donations to the appeal can be made on the Rotary Australia World Community Service 

website at https://rawcs.org.au 

RAWCS (Rotary Australia World Community Services Ltd) Rotary Australia World Community Service Ltd. 

(RAWCS) was formed to enable Australian Rotarians, Rotary Districts and Rotary Clubs to assist 

disadvantaged communities and individuals through humanitarian aid projects. RAWCS has a financial 

infrastructure system that facilitates fundraising for projects that deliver humanitarian aid and charitable 

support in Australia and overseas. Projects are registered through Rotary Australia Overseas Aid Fund 

(RAOAF), Rotary Australia Benevolent Society (RABS) incorporating Rotary Australia Compassionate Grants 

(RACG), Rotary Australia Relief Fund (RARF), Rotarians Against Malaria (RAM) and Rotary Australia 

Repurposing Equipment (RARE).  

Funds raised over 2021/2022 include: 

• Ukraine humanitarian assistance Projects: $6,337,414  

• Australian Flood relief Projects: $1,157,182  

• Cambodia based humanitarian Projects: $988,317  

• Top 14 other large humanitarian Projects: $6,513,781 

https://rawcs.org.au/

